
 

 
This week... 

We have visited  Scarning Water  

Meadow to learn to draw maps 
and to conduct fieldwork looking at 
the wildlife and habitats that are 
there. 

We think that Scarning Water 
Meadow has a rich variety of habi-
tats including long grass, a river and 
shaded areas . We didn’t see many  

vertebrates except for birds but we 
did spy a lot of invertebrates.  

YEAR FOUR 

Last week… 

Congratulations to the children who took their level 1 Bikeability  test on  
Friday.  You all did a fantastic training session and we hope that you continue 
to enjoy riding your bikes and becoming more confident cyclists.  

Next week… 
Is Horstead week!!  
For those of us who are going, it will be very exciting 
and we know that the children will have a wonderful 
time doing all their activities.  
Please do make sure that everything is named! 
For those children who are not going, be assured that 
there are some super activities planned for you!   

We would really appreciate if for the next 6 

weeks you could ensure that your child is 

completing their TTRockstar homework. 

We have the National Times Table Test 

(MTC) at the start of June that every child 

has to complete. More importantly howev-

er is that knowing your tables is one of the 

most important maths skills for adult life.   


